
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

S t  M a r y ’ s  C a t h o l i c  
P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  

Newsletter Advent Term 2  

13th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Careers, 

 A big well done to all the children this week. They have 

all been working hard in their learning and striving to be 

the best they can be. Our new children are settling well 

and enjoying exploring the different areas of the school. 

In 2 weeks’ time I will be hosting our Macmillan Coffee 

afternoon. Many of us will have known someone 

affected by Cancer and this is an opportunity to help 

support this worthwhile cause. This term we have lots 

of exciting events planned, please do check diary dates 

for new events. As another busy week comes to an end 

and the weekend is upon us, take time to rest and 

enjoy your family time. As always if you do have any 

questions please don’t hesitate to ask either myself or 

the office staff. 

Kindest Regards 

Mrs K. Yuen 

                    

The Primary School Application Process opened on 10th September 2019. If you have a child whose 4th 

birthday falls between 1st Sept 19– 31 Aug 2020 – Deadline for applications is 15th January 2020 at 5:00pm 

The Secondary School Application Process opened on 10th September 2019. If your child is currently in Year 6 

please submit your application via the link below. Deadline for applications is 31ST October 2019 at 5:00pm 

 Please visit www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/admissions to submit your application.  

 

Monday 23rd September at 11:00 

Year 6 Tie Ceremony 

 

 
 

Friday 27th September at 2:00pm 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

 

 

Our Whole School Attendance for the week of 

13th September was  97.5%  

Class with the Highest Attendance this week 

was Year 1 wth 99.26 %   

A message from the Headteacher

 

 
Forthcoming diary dates 

     

Value for September - Cooperation Attendance 

http://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/admissions

